
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

27th June 2022 
 

RE: Leavers’ Lunch – Wednesday 29th June 1pm -3.30pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite your child to attend the Leavers’ Lunch on Wednesday 29th June. 
 
An important ritual for our students, the event offers a 3 course luncheon, provided by 
our wonderful Mellors catering team, and served by the senior leadership team. 
 
It will be an opportunity to celebrate and reflect on the last 5 years at JQA together with 
staff and there is sure to be lots of laughter, smiles, awards and memories. 
 
We are encouraging our students to wear their ‘smartest dress’ for the formal event and 
to arrive at 1pm via Pope St to take seats for 1.30pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing our wonderful students for this important occasion. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Barton - Headteacher 
 

 


